COMMUNICATION - C73
Council — July 15, 2020
Committee of the Whole
Report No. 35, ltems 4 & 5

Froms Miriom Rosen -

Sent: Friday, July 10, 2020 8:29 PM

To: Shefman, Alan <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>

Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] New development at Yonge and Hilda

Dear Mr. Shefman and the entire
City Council,

Thank you so much for all that you have done and continue to do for our community.

| have become very upset and distressed over the possible construction of new towers by the
Steele's and Hilda area.

| want to register my objection to this development which is being pushed through in our
neighbourhood. | am a taxpayer that pays close to $9,000 yearly on my home that | have been living
in for 23 years. | live at -Michael Court in the Melrose development, off of Yorkhill by Hilda.

It is very upsetting for me that this development is being pushed through under the cover of Covid.
There is not enough infrastructure to support the additional large population that will be brought
into this neighbourhood by the new towers.

As well, the very high size and DENSITY of these building totally goes against ALL official secondary
plan guidelines.

Hoping to hear from you soon that these plans have been stopped,

Best,

Miriam and Stan Rosenzweig
. Michael Court

Thornhill Ontario




